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Ms. Naomi Davitian 
5010 Pierce St. 
Hollywood, FL 33021 

Dear Ms. Davitian: 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian. Primate 

July 22, 1996 

We have reviewed the enclosed status report of the Treasurer with your letter of June 12, 
1996 and have no objections to his recommendations, at this time. 

~ We thank you for keeping us apprised of the progress of your building campaign and the 
details as they unfold. 

As you continue on this path of renewal and rebuilding we pray that Our Lord continue 
to grant you this wisdom; patience and courage to meet every challenge before you and that we 
all may rejoice together on the day of the consecration of your new Sanctuary. 

AKB/as 

With prayers, 

Ala~.\~,~-- ... ~·< • 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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